
September 19, 2019

Your address

Re: Student Travel Grant

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to confirm that Jianzhong Liu is in his second year of graduate studies at Shang-
haiTech University. He is performing well in his studies and is on track to graduate in June
2021. His field of research is mainly software analysis and security. A core member of our
fuzzing project, he will present his research orally at CCS 2019.

The travel expenses for plane tickets to and from London and for hotel are a significant amount
as graduate students in China are only given a basic salary covering their daily needs. Financial
assistance would greatly lessen the burden for his travel to the main conference to share our
ideas with other researchers.

Sincerely,

Hao Chen

Professor, School of Information Science and Technology
chenhao@shanghaitech.edu.cn
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